

## **COMMUNITY INFORMATION BULLETIN**

## **Welcome Message from the Director of Education**

September 2, 2025

Dear Staff, Students, and Families:

As we begin a new school year, I extend a warm welcome to each of you. A new year always brings with it fresh opportunities to learn, grow, and strengthen our community.

While this is a new year, let me assure you that we remain as committed as ever to ensuring that each and every student in our care receives a great, well rounded Catholic education that has been the hallmark of our school board since it was created back in 1969. More than ever, we stand by our promise that "extraordinary lives begin with a great Catholic education."

To our students, both those who are returning and those who are new to our system, may you be inspired to reach your full potential and to support one another in kindness and respect.

To our staff, thank you for your continued dedication and commitment to ensuring every learner feels safe, valued, and included.

And to our families, your partnership is an essential part of our shared success, and we are grateful for the trust you place in us. Welcome back to our returning families and a special welcome to our families and students who are new to the DPCDSB. We hope that your Dufferin-Peel Catholic educational experience will be as much of a blessing to you as you are to us.

This academic year we will continue our journey together as *Pilgrims of Hope* during this *Jubilee Year*. I am confident this school year will be one filled with great joy and achievements as each one grows in their personal journey of faith.

Wishing you many blessings for the year ahead.

Sincerely,

Dr. Marianne Mazzorato, Ed.D. Director of Education